
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 are holding a donut day fundraiser on the last day of term 1, Thursday 1st April. 

 Donuts are priced at $1 for cinnamon donuts, $2 for flavoured donuts. 

 Multiple donuts can be ordered. 

 Orders can be paid for online, please put receipt number on the order form. 

 Orders need to be in by 9 a.m. Wednesday morning. No late orders this 
time, sorry. 

 Donuts will be given out to enjoy at recess time. 

Please support this year 6 fundraiser. 
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All Donuts need to be pre-ordered and will be given out at recess time.                    

This is a Year 6 fundraiser.  

Cinnamon Donuts: $1ea  Chocolate, Strawberry, Caramel  $2ea 

Student/Family Name: _______________  Year: ______________ 

Orders no later than 9am, Wednesday 31st March. No late orders. 

Donut Flavour No. Ordered Total 

Cinnamon ($1)   

Chocolate ($2)   

Strawberry ($2)   

Caramel ($2)   

 

Paid by Cash ____________________________        Paid online: ______________________ Receipt No. 

 

 For Your Calendar; 

MARCH / APRIL 

Lunch Orders Friday—orders by Thursday afternoon. 

  Last lunch order for this term. 

Thur 1st Apr Whole School Cross Country (10 a.m.) 

Thurs 1st Apr Donut Day Year 6 fundraiser 

Fri 30th Apr Assembly—parents, family members 

  welcome 

 

P&C AGM Meeting 

Tomorrow 

Tues 23rd March—6 p.m. 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and     

Always Do Your Best".  

Very Exciting News—We are now permitted to once again have parents on 

school grounds. Our next whole school assembly is Friday 30th April (Term 2) and 

you are all welcome to attend. We do ask that you still be mindful of social 

distancing, and keep 1.5 metres apart.  Sanitiser will be available near the 

weather shed and it is required to QR code in when entering the school. We also 

request that if you are coming for assembly, you bring your own chair. 

If any parents/grandparents/friends would like to volunteer for helping in the 

classroom (reading groups, art, sport etc) please advise the office so a roster with 

mutually suitable times can be organised.  

Attendance:  

NAPLAN– Practice test—An online practice test will take place tomorrow 

for all students in Year 3 and 5., in preparation for NAPLAN testing in 

Term 2, Weeks 4 and 5. 

To all students in Years 3 and 5,  

This test does not assess all of what makes each of you exceptional and 

unique. 

The people who score these tests don't know that some of you love to sing, 

are good at drawing or can teach others how to use a computer program. 

They have not seen the way that some of you can dance with grace or 

speak confidently to a large group. They do not know that your friends 

count on you to be there for them when they are sad. They don't know that 

you participate in sports, help your Mum and Dad or that you play with your 

little brother, sister or cousins. They do not know that you are caring, 

thoughtful and that every day you do your best. Because these attributes 

cannot be tested. 

The scores you get from this test will tell you how you did on that day, but 

they will not tell you everything. They can't tell you that you have improved 

on something you once found difficult. They can't tell you that you brighten 

up your teacher's day. They can't tell you how amazingly special you are. 

So come to school ready to do your best for the NAPLAN test and 

remember there is no one way to 'test' all of the wonderful things that make 

you, YOU! (not our words but very appropriate) 

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEYS– Once again, our students in Years 4,5 

and 6 will be participating in these surveys on two occasions throughout 

the year.  If you do not wish for your child to participate, please return the 

included form.   
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